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TOWN OF CAMBRIA SEEKS PUBLIC COMMENT ON STORMWATER 
MANAGEMENT ANNUAL REPORT 

 
 
In an effort to increase public awareness and encourage involvement with storm water 
pollution prevention, the Town of Cambria, in partnership with the Western New York 
Stormwater Coalition, would like to invite the public to review and comment on its draft 
Annual Report at their meeting to be held on May 9, 2019, at 7:00 pm at the Town of 
Cambria Town Hall, 4160 Upper Mountain Road, Town of Cambria, New York.    
 
The Western New York Stormwater Coalition is a group consisting of representatives 
from Erie County, Niagara County, thirty-nine regulated municipalities and 
environmental consultants.  The members meet on a monthly basis to collaborate on 
shared projects that support their stormwater management programs. 
 
The draft Annual Report highlights the best management practices that the Town of 
Cambria has implemented in its efforts to prevent pollutants from entering municipal 
storm sewer systems and local waterways.  For more information, contact the Town of 
Cambria’s Stormwater Management Officer at 716-433-8523. 
 
 
 


